
A reminder that all competitions during the first half of the year will be PDI only, with two entries 
per photography permitted. As outings have been severely restricted during 2020 photographs 
taken anywhere and at any time in England are admissible for the 2021 competition. Please include 
location in your title.  

The remaining time during the meeting will give members an opportunity to talk about their entries. 

The first of the Print competitions will take place on 14th June. The Print competition for Outings 
will be on 2nd August. 


